COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3lst January, 1935,

Dear Sir,

#1th reference to your letter of the 16th instant
relative to the i1ssue of an Irish freeboard certificste to the
steanmer "ELSIE ANNIE", I have to acquaint you that an Annual
Frecboard Survey was carried out on this ship at Swansea on the
28th instant and in reply to enqiiry as to whether the lettering
of the markings had been altered to correspond with Irish Lew
in order that an Irish freeboard certificate may be 1lssued,
the Surveyor writes as follows:~

"I am in receipt of gmu- letter of the 20th instant
"eoneerning the Anmual Preeboard urvey of the steamer "ELSIE
"ANNIE", and 1n repl thereto, I have to state that when the
"survey was held, 8 vessel was loaded to her marks, and as I
"wes unaware that there was any special lettering for vessels
"registered in the Irish Free State, no particular attention
“was paid to the lettering, and I am therefore unable to state
"whe ther the alteration referred to in your letter has heen made

I am, Dear Sir, "
Yours faithfully,

The Seecretary, . e bk
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